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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                                                                 July 14, 2015

Statement: Amy Herrmann update

Almost one month after being injured in a fall at Morphettville, Amy Herrmann remains in care at the Royal Adelaide Hospital.
 
Amy continues to make slow but definite progress and is now able to walk around the ward. Her short-term memory is slowly improving, but there is a long road ahead.
 
While her doctors realise there are a number of friends keen to visit, they advise this would not be beneficial to Amy’s recovery at this time.
 
They have indicated this may change over the next fortnight, but at present, will not allow visitors other than family.

Amy’s parents, Peter and Christine Herrmann, and partner, Chad, wish to again thank staff at the Royal Adelaide Hospital for their care of Amy.

They also express their thanks for the messages of support from Amy’s friends and wish to thank everyone for their concern over the past three-and-a-half weeks.
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Media enquiries: Phil Martin, Michels Warren – 0418 817 876.
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